---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Arthur Goodhind <agoodhind@natickma.org>

Date: Mon, Jan 23, 2023 at 9:25 AM

Subject: Vegetation Management Yearly Operations Plan (YOP) CY2023-DRAFT

To: Claire Rundelli <crundelli@natickma.org>, Michael Boudreau <mboudreau2@natickma.org>, Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>, James
Errickson <jerrickson@natickma.org>, Jon Marshall <jmarshall@natickma.org>, William Spratt <wspratt@natickma.org>, Anthony Comeau
<acomeau@natickma.org>

Hello all,

In accordance with 333 CMR 11.00 please find a draft of our YOP for the calendar year 2023 that was shared with the Massachusetts Department of
Agricultural Resources (MDAR) for review. There is a formal review process, posting, and public comment period orchestrated by MDAR.

For those who may not know, this document, along with an Integrated Vegetation Management Plan (also attached) is required to apply herbicides
within the Rights of Way of Public Streets.

Our Vegetation Management Plan does outline the option for chemical control as part of the integrated pest management best practices, in
conjunction with other techniques such as cultural and mechanical control.

Please let me know if you have any questions. | will follow up with the MDAR approved documents once received in a few months.
Donna, could you please share this with our 'Chief Elected Official'.

Thank you,
Art

Arthur Goodhind, MCA, MQTW

Supervisor, Tree Warden

Division of Land Facilities and Natural Resources
Department of Public Works

Natick, Massachusetts



